
January News in Mrs. Padilla’s Class 
Writing
First grade students are continuing to work on the mechanics of a sentence.
Second grade students are working on consonant clusters and consonant diagraphs in order to increase reading and spelling fluency. Please study spelling works sent home weekly.

READING
This month students are working on long and short vowel sounds, diagraphs and phonemic awareness. Students are also reading a variety of non-fiction
books.   


MATH

First Grade students are continuing to work on data and creating their own graphs! Second grade will be working on adding and subtracting double digit numbers with regrouping. 

Reminders

January 16th- No School Martin Luther King Day 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Winter Months Reminder

Please remember if your children wear winter boots to school, they need to bring shoes in their backpack to change into. This helps to keep them comfortable and the classroom clean and dry. 



